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In certain year groups 

we have seen an 

increase in 

inappropriate behaviour 

online. This is a very 

real cause for concern 

and is stressful for the 

parents and children 

who are the recipients 

of this form of abuse. 

I, therefore, 

respectfully ask that 

parents carefully 

monitor phone useage. 

Are you aware of all 

platforms that your 

child is accessing? Are 

they age appropriate? 

Do you know who your 

child is messaging and 

the content of the 

messages? 

We have informed N 

Yorkshire police and 

expect them to visit 

school shortly. 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Jayden Doyle – for settling in well 
to Nursery and quietly joining in 
with all activities. 

Mrs Beck Rida Shamieh – for his fantastic 
attitude to learn – always getting 
on. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Leo Thirling – for great 
independent work in all activities – 
and always helpful. 

Miss Daly Logan Kennedy – for such 
fabulous independent work in 
maths – what fantastic problem 
solving 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Rubi Barber – for stamina when 
writing detailed sentences 

Mr Warden Rosie Cook - for excellent 
leadership in our Viking trading 
game. 

Mrs Robson Blake Lidbetter – for his ever 
helpful and smiling personality. 

Mr Rochfort Esther Omotola – for an excellent 
effort in SATS 

 

 
Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec   Aila Hayworth Yr 1    Francheska Trapal 

Yr 2  Jenson Carter-Downs Yr 3   Rory Atkinson 

Yr 4  Erin Grew  Yr 5   Jennifer Tran 

Yr 6  Arnold Nanor  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

94% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

5th June Reception to Butterfly World 

11th June KS2 to Countryside Day 

WC 17th June Sports Week 

21st June Sports Day 

26th June Yr 1/2 Saltburn Visit 

1st July Year 6 to London 

12th July Bag2school 

18th July Leavers Assembly 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 91 

Yr 1 90 

Yr 2 91 

Yr 3 94 

Yr 4 93 

Yr 5 98 

Yr 6 98 
 

 

 TRIP 

CONTRIBUTIONS 

As you know, we love 

to take the children out 

and about to widen 

their experiences but 

the cost of buses is 

prohibitively 

expensive. School 

subsidises trips, but 

we usually ask for a 

parental contribution 

to help. 

THANK YOU TO 

THOSE WHO PAY 

PROMPTLY - IT 

REALLY HELPS. 

 

 

100% Attendance 

15 

BREAKFAST 

CLUB 

 
Breakfast Club 

runs every day 

from 8.00 am. 

No need to 

book! 

£2.00 from 

8.00am with 

breakfast 

£1.00 from 

8.30am 

SUNNY DAYS! 

 
We have had one or 
two sunny days (but 
not enough)! If it is 
hot, please ensure 
that your child has 

a hat, drink and 
suncream. 

 

THANK YOU 

CHANGE OF MENU 

Thursday 23rd May 

NOW 

Meatball and Tomato 

Pasta 

NOT 

Sausage 
 

 

 

 

HOLIDAYS IN 
TERM TIME 

We are receiving 

an excessive 

number of 

requests for 

holidays in term 

time. The 

Governing Body do 

not authorise such 

requests. There 

are 13 weeks 

available in which 

to take holidays. 


